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Senator Siewert asked: 
 
With the new programs that have been rolled out, it is reported in here that there is  
$28.4 million for the three years 2009 to 2012. Could you provide the new locations and also 
how many applications there were for other locations? Were all the applications for programs 
funded in locations and, if not, which locations that applied for funding were not funded? 
 
Answer: 
 
Youth in Communities (YIC) services have been funded for the following locations:  
Wadeye, Galiwin’ku, Maningrida, Nauiyu (Daly River), Wurrumiyanga (formerly Nguiu), 
Gunbalanya, Angurugu, Gapuwiyak, Yuendumu, Yirrkala, Milingimbi, Ramingining, 
Umbakumba, Elliott, Laynhapuy Homelands, Areyonga, Papunya, Haasts Bluff, 
Hermannsburg,  Kintore, Mt Liebig, Imanpa, Kaltukatjara (Docker River), Apatula (Finke), 
Mutitjulu, Ngukurr, Numbulwar, Borroloola, Lajamanu, Nyirripi, Willowra, Katherine area 
and Palmerston. 
 
The YIC open funding round received 34 applications.  Each application identified one or 
more communities as locations for proposed delivery of YIC services.   
 
The communities not receiving a YIC funded service which were listed in an application are:  
Alpurrurulam, Arlparra, Mulga Bore, Mount Allen, Atitjere, Minyeri, Jilkminggan, 
Amoonguna, Titjikala, Santa Teresa, Laramba and Yuelamu. 
 


